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Holton Main Street Director Retiring 
(KNZA)--Holton Main Street executive Director Bob Carlson has announced his retirement,
effective May 23rd.

The Holton Recorder reports Carlson submitted a letter to the Holton Main Street Board of Directors
and President Lynne Mulroy earlier this month informing them of his decision to retire.

Carlson has held the position since December 2010.  Before coming to Jackson County, he served as
the director of the Marysville Main Street program for 10 years.

Holton Main Street members have scheduled a retirement reception for Carlson on Thursday, May
22nd from 4 to 6 at Homestead Affordable Housing located at 115 West 4th Street, which is on the
south side of the Holton Square.  
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